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WALKING GROUP FORMS IN WOODBINE 
 
Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Woodbine 
Wellness Center, 534 Washington Avenue, is organizing the “Woodbine Walking 
Group”, beginning on July 9. Signs ups will be for either morning or evening 
classes. This is a free-of-charge- group that allows you to become involved in the 
community, interacting with new and old faces, while exercising and feeling good 
about yourself—while having fun! 
 
Contact person is Becca Nusbaum 861-2400 ext. 7. 
 
“I applaud Woodbine Wellness Center Director Julia Hankerson and her staff for 
organizing this activity, which dovetails with the current concerns of both the 
Mayor’s Wellness Campaign and of those to be addressed in the NJDOT Local 
Bicycle and Pedestrian Planning Assistance Program study to soon be 
undertaken in our community,”  added Mayor Pikolycky. “I am pleased to see 
how this will encourage the increased use of our bikepath and sidewalks for a 
healthy and safer exercise regime. This is another example of how by providing  
these facilities a healthier community can result through individual’s efforts such 
as this.” 
 
 


